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Dear children and families, 

I cannot believe that another week has gone by!  We 

have been really lucky with the weather again 

although it has been much chillier than recent weeks.  

According to the Met Office we have lots of lovely 

weather to come. 

I have been busy this week thinking about how we 

reopen to Year 6, 1 Reception and our current Key 

Worker children. The Government continue to send 

updates about their expectations, so our planning 

continues.  Mrs Cordell, Mrs Ramsey and Miss Owen 

have enjoyed catching up with the families in those 

year groups while also asking who would be interested 

in coming back to school if/when we partially reopen. I 

will write more about how we are organising things 

once we have confirmed our plans.  Everything that 

we do will be based on the information from Public 

Health England as everyone’s safety continues to be 

paramount to me.  We would love to have you all back 

– but we are not there yet.  We are not even sure we 

will open on the 1st June.  As soon as the Government 

tell us a definite yes, then I will let you know.  I know it 

seems unbelievable, but we really do find out at the 

same time as you. 

We are still waiting to hear back from Fanborough 

Hall.  They are not currently returning our calls or 

emails.  As soon as we have more information for the 

Year 6 parents concerned, we will let you know.  

Thank you for your patience.  Year 6 – we are really 

sad not be taking you away.  They staff were really 

looking forward to it. 

I have sent out yet more Headteacher Awards this 

week which has been one of my highlights again.  It is 

lovely to see all the activities you are doing at home.  

Please keep sending us pictures – we look forward to 

hearing from you too. 

Year 6 – your secondary schools are thinking creatively 

about how to welcome you to your new school.  If you 

are going to Chesterton, they have a pack on their 

website for you to have a look at.  They are going to 

produce a number of them so keep an eye out. 

I am writing this with Mollie curled up next to me.  In 

fact – I think she is gently snoring? 

Take care, 

  

Weekly challenge. 

This week’s challenge.  I hope lots of you have seen Miss Lee – 

Fox’s little video on our Facebook page.  I wonder if any of you 

can do something similar? It can be recorded, like hers; a set of 

photos or even drawn. I can’t wait to see what you come up 

with! 

Mrs Morris took up last week’s challenge and made us some 

lovely things to eat in the staffroom using a cookbook from the 

1940s.  I think the banana cake was my favourite.  Thank you, 

Mrs. Morris!  

 

It’s been another creative week with lego building activities, 

junk modelling, other art activities, PE and outdoor learning 

including checking how things are doing in our pond as well 

as doing their home learning menus. 
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